
   Campus School IIT Kanpur 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
     Greetings from Campus School Family! 
 Hope this mail of mine finds you all in good health. We have come to the 
end of a challenging academic session where we were forced to conduct 
online classes because of the Pandemic Covid-19.I wish to extend my 
sincere thanks to all of you for enabling us to do as because without 
your help and guidance it would not have been possible to do so. 
 
We had planned to start offline classes for the students from 5 April 
2021. But with the increase in cases, IIT administration has not 
permitted us to have offline school at least till 15 April 2021.The 
situation will be reviewed and updates will be shared accordingly. A 
detailed plan of the conduct of on line classes from 5 April2021 will be 
shared with you all. 
 
 Achievement Record will be shared by the class teacher on 31 March 2021 
and hard copy of the same can be collected following COVID-19 norms and 
social distancing on 1 April 2021 & 2 April2021 according to the time 
slots that will be shared in the WhatsApp group. 
Please find the booklist for the academic session 2021-22 attached with 
this mail. 
 
 With regards, 
 A Josan 
 Principal 
 


